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Karen KendallPresenters:

Legislative File: 12173-19

Title
Consideration of Budget Revision 2020-09
Recommended Action
I move to approve Budget Revision 2020-09.
County Manager's Recommendation
The County Manager recommends that Council approve the Budget Revision 2020-09 as requested.
Body
During the Manhattan Project, a 20 person dormitory was built.  The construction drawings are dated
April 1943 and the current address of the building is 1725 17th Street.  This particular dormitory was
used to house members of the Women’s Army Corp (WAC).  In the “Enabling Legislation for
Manhattan Project National Historical Park (MPNHP),” the eligible areas are defined for each site.
For Los Alamos, “the former dormitory located at 1725 17th Street” is specifically noted.  In the
MPNHP Foundation Document (January 2017), the Women’s Army Corp Dormitory was identified in
the related resources at Los Alamos as “park-eligible in the park legislation but not within the current
park boundary.”  Basically, the WAC dormitory is park-eligible but is currently not in the park.

On July 30, 2019, Council approved the acquistion of this property so this budget revision was
promised at that time and ensures that funding is in the appropriate budget organization.
Attachments
A - Budget Revision 2020-09
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